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October 28, 1965 

MRS. D.HUSBAND HEADS REBEKAHS 

Mrs. Jessie McCanna, N.G. and Mrs.Mary Hus- 

band, V.G., were in the chairs at the regular 

meeting of Ruby Rebekah Lodge. District Deputy 

President Mrs.Dora Weaver was introduced by Mrs. 

Bern Jacomb. 
The sick and visiting report was given by the vice 

grand. Mrs.Chris Morris, reporting for the C.P.& 

T.committee, stated that licorice candy is now on 

sale. The semi-annual financial statement was 

presented by Mrs.Margaret Gander. A letter of 

appreciation for the Lodge's welcome to the students 

was received from the Youth Delegation. A wreath 

was ordered for Remembrance Day and a donation 

was made to the muscular dystrophy fund. 
At this juncture Mrs.Weaver and her installation 

suite installed the new officers--Mrs.Mary Husband 

noble grand - Mrs.Bern Whent, vice grand - Mrs. 

Beth Macadam, secretary - Mrs.Florence Fisher, 

treasurer - Mrs. Margaret Gander, financial secre- 

tary - Mrs.Jean Fisher, chaplain - Mrs. Mildred 

Welsh, L.N.N.G. - Mrs.Anna Laine, R.S.N.G - 

Mrs .Lorraine Fadden, warden - Mrs.Lorie Miller, 

conductor - Mrs.Gladys Sitch, color bearer - Mrs. 

Doris Condie, inside guardian and Mrs.Ruth Hiller, 

outside guardian. R.S.V.G. - Mrs.Florence Fisher 

L.S.V.G. - Mrs.Earline Johnson - Musician - 

Mrs.Agnes Bryson. 
The installing suite were Mesd. J.Macadam, A. 

Bryson, A.Laine, W.Clemens, M.Smith, M.Slater, 

N .Thrower and A.Fraser . 
Her past noble grand pin was presented to Mrs. 

McCanna by Mrs. Morris. 

The new officers' tea was planned for Nov.I7 in 

the town hall with a bake sale and candy counter 

as additional attractions. 
Following the next regular meeting penny auction 

wil! be played. 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE REGIONAL 
MEETING 

A regional meeting of the Catholic Women's Lea- 

gue was held in the Guild Hall with Mrs. Bill Cocks 

presiding. Members also attended from Terrace Bay 

and Marathon. Diocesan officers were Rev.J.M. 

Cano, S hreiber, Rev.Dean Gallagher, Terrace Bay 

Rev. R.A.Carey, Red Rock. 
‘Diocesan president, Mrs.F .A.Helmink, reported 

on the provincial convention, saying that a recom- 

mendation was made to increase membership fees 

and asking the local CWL to discuss the matter and 

decide. She said per capita fees must be sent in 

by December Ist and emphasized kthe importance 

of regular executive meetings. 

Mrs.Harry Shack stated that all reports should be 
completed by April 15 and Mrs.G.Dashkewytch ad- 

vised that changes in address of executives should 

be forwarded and all correspondence answered 

promptly. 

Father Carey spoke on Vanier Institute and asked 

that thought be given as to who each parish might 

benefit. He also informed the members about 

scholarship awards for members' children specializing 

THE NEWS 

BOTTLE DRIVE 

SATURDAY - OCTOBER 30TH 

SCHREIBER & TERRACE BAY 

Sponsored by the Navy League - Sea Cadets and 
renettes. 

TEEN TOWN (Continued from page 10) 
Molly Harris, secretary and treasurer Evelyne Rajotte. 

These elections were held Oct.I5th at an election 

dance, each candidate making a three minute speech. 

Teen Town will be very active this year. Already 

they are planning a bottle drive and a pyrohy and 

cabbage roll sale. Membership cards for the coming 

year will be on sale soon and we encourage all teen- 

agers to purchase one for a fun-filled year. 

INITIATION '65 FROM NEUTRAL GROUND 

by Cathy Joe Cotton 

Being neither the Initiate or the Initiator, | think 

| can write on this topic without being too prejudiced 

This initiates this year, as always, were all the 

grade nine students and any new student of Terrace 

Bay High School, and much credit must be given to 

each one of them for taking their "punishments" so 

ungrudgingly. Being put through these tasks they 

were good natured as their initiators, grades eleven -- 

and twelve students made their officious demands. 

From the very beginning of Initiation which started 

at a dance Friday night when the slaves were assign- 

ed masters, they lived in a state of suspense, fear- 

ful of the worst. But, as time progressed and Initiates 

became more familiar with their masters, the tension 

slowly began to disappear, although they were still 

wary of the notices frequently being handed out by 

Student Council president, Jim Mikus, for Initiators 

to have 'demerit' points in the suggestion box by 

Thursday. Sighs of relief were audible Monday mor- 

ning as Jim Mikus announced that demerit points 

were onl y to determine the most deserving boy and 

girl initiate. This year the two chosen were Mary 

Jane Hopper and Graham Coe. For their good work 

each was the recipient of a highschool ring (compli- 

ments of Students Council). 

A switch this year, the initiators were given a 

taste of their own medicine Monday afternoon as 

their slaves were given a chance to trade places. — 

They tried to pack into half a day all and more that 

their masters had demanded of them in three. 

But now the tension is lifted and grade niners can 

breathe freely. 

REGIONAL MEETING (Continued from col .1) 

in social work, graduate work in education and lib- 

rary science. 

The members were then divided into groups for 

five minute discussion on "What you expect from a 

Regional Meeting" and "What you expect to gain 

from a Diocesan convention". 

The Marathon group proposed the vote of thanks 

to Schreiber and the meeting closed with prayers.  


